
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
TO: Inquiry into residential strata title insurance 
 
We the owners of units  Cairns .  
I wish to make known my concern re the rise in our Body Corporate insurance 
premium  from $5164.86 to $15423.33. As we own 2 units at this complex this is 
obviously a significant increase. 
 
Kind regards  
Jan Iggulden  
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